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In order to study and discuss different issues Chief advisor to Prime-Minister of Georgia Giorgi
Pertaia specially visited Batumi and held meeting with the members of International Investors
Association and exporters. The purpose of the meeting was to give information to Association
members and exporters about working on all issues raised by investors during the meeting on
August 9th of current year. The attendees had also a chance to talk with Mr. Giorgi and discus
all actual problems they face during their activity. Government of Georgia is actively working on
the issues, solving of which will help exporters very much by means of increasing the export
volume. For this reason Mr. Giorgi discussed particular issues with exporter of CIS countries by
using of one-to-one form and also expressed his willingness to study carefully their affairs and
solve problems. As the fall is upcoming there appeared main problems concerning of exporting
citruses and Government’s active actions for protecting exporters’ interests were perceived
positively.
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